
Dec. 11, 2024 - liaison meeting 
Tuesday, December 10, 2024  08:44 

Action Items 
Send email to add courses
to crosswalk 
Send course requests 

Details 
• Date: Dec. 11, 2024 
• Location: TREF 4215C 

 
Attendees 
• Jack Henson, TABS principal 
• Candace McGowan, TCC

director 
• Imelda Dunlap, TABS

assistant principal 
• Latika Davis, TCC coordinator 
• Sandra Muñoz, TABS

counselor (via Teams) 
• Brian Wooddell, TABS PSSS 
• Fabian Hernandez, TCC

administrative assistant 

Agenda 
• From last meeting 

○ Add new courses to crosswalk (12/10/14-
Asbury- KINE 2356, CHEM 1406, HECO 1322,
BIOL 2420) 

• -HECO 1322 [Nutrition and Diet
Therapy] might be nutrition? Or bio,
nutrition for nursing 

• -KINE 2356? Unsure of what that is.
-Send an email to add these; the
courses need to fit into one of
these programs; add where you
want the classes, which degree plan
they fit into, and PEIMS Number 

○ Finish planning chili cook-off (12/10/24
Asbury- this is done. Fabian confirmed the
table reservation and Carlie confirmed the
room reservation. Flyer was sent out to Dept
chairs and others. TABS staff is working on
getting the meal and door prizes together. 

○ Look into allegations of disrespectful
behavior by TCC speech instructor (
12/10/24- Asbury and Dept Chair left
messages but as stated in our meeting
previously, it's just "a heads up" right now
because I don't have concrete information to
give him on the exact things that were
said/done).   

• New 
○ Asbury- (12/10/24)Notification was sent to

Dr. Smart and Dr. Schrantz to not cancel
SPAN 1412 and ARTS 1301 TABS only
sections since they will have enrollments put

in until Jan. 15th due to TSI testing 

▪ TSI testing for around 20 9th graders.
ELAR MC 

▪ Testing will be notified about these
students being tested; courses of
concern are embedded 

▪ Dr. McGowan will talk to Dr. Smart
about these classes not being
cancelled.  

○ 9th grade TSI English testing:  Jan. 7-10th

ideally, maybe use Jan. 13th, if needed.
Wooddell to verify tests were sent to TCC

Jan. 13-14th.  Munoz sends Enrollment
rosters to registrar for eligible students to

enter Jan. 15th. Registrar enrolls students by

Jan. 17th.  Classes begin Jan. 21. 
○ Asbury- Has there been an update on

summer registration restrictions or
changes?  If so, what are they?  If not, do you
know when we will get them? 

▪ Restrictions remain the same; send
overloads to Dr. McGowan.  

▪ Need to know which students are
planning to take summer courses that
FWISD is willing to pay the books for..
B/c rest will need to use concurrent
enrollment.. Little control of which
courses/books; if TABS wants to have
exclusive sections , such as
embedded.. (embedded doesn't have
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to meet the numbers); Can be helpful
to know who the students from TABS
are that will need summer textbooks 

○ Asbury- Have there been any changes made
or restrictions/requirements for the
registration process for spring for ECHS? 

▪ Students typically do well in restricted
courses on a waiver... 

○ Asbury- Is there a TCC rule/policy in place for
students in regards to using Ai tools
(ChatGPT, etc.) on assignments/papers, if
any?  If there is one, please send a link so it
can be distributed to students. 

▪ Some instructors will place it into
syllabus, up to discretion of professor.
Will investigate if there are blanket
policies – have not heard that TCC has
any.  

○ Dr. Davis asked for summer courses.  
○ In midst of recruiting season for next school

year at TABS 
▪ If FWISD/TABS guarantees residency,

can TCC do so as well? Has been an
issue recently – students having to fill
out all the residency paperwork 

▪ Will have list at end of January of
students for next year 

○ TABS expanding partnership with UNT HSC. 
○ TABS has students in Central Sterile

Processing right now 
▪ TABS will investigate if its a viable path

for the students/what outcomes are
for past students; it is currently a low
enrollment program for TCC; most
places that have sterile processing
have a small room, difficult to get
students in; have already recruited a
new group for year (13-15) , but also
have spots in other programs for those
students – Biomedical Lab Tech Is
having success (5 students have gotten
certified) ; TCC might need help them
getting into rotations.. 

▪ Surgical Technician sounds interesting,
Central Sterile Processing can lead up
to? -- this can be a way to sell it. Get
CSP and Surgical Technician could be a
next step. 

▪ What programs in Health Sciences can
High School students participate in?
LVN – 12 months; ADN – a little longer
than 2 years b/c they need
prerequisites; Ed Partnerships can
revisit LVN w/ nursing department,
board of nursing has become more
open to it; TCC for CNA currently
requires 12 hours clinical (continuous)  

▪ RN to BSN fast track , more seamless
possibility w/ UNTHSC..  

• Can TABS be notified when Café is filled, so TABS
students can have a place to eat. 250 kids will able to
eat there .. and then the students will then go all
over campus/stairwells , etc.  

○ Isaac, get calendar to notify TABS when the
Café is closed. When seating area is closed
during lunch/not set up for lunch 
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